
LYNN VALLEY
SERVICES SOCIETY

WANT THE CHANCE TO 

MAKE MANY POSITIVE 

CONTRIBUTIONS TO YOUR 

COMMUNITY?

If  you do then we should talk!

The LYNN VALLEY SERVICES SOCIETY is 

looking for a few of  those special people who make 

Lynn Valley such a great place to live.

There is an opportunity for new community members to join our dynamic Board of  

Directors in charting new directions for the Society. If  you are interested in child and 

family services, youth activities, health and lifestyle issues or community events and 

are not afraid to roll up your sleeves and get involved then we want to talk to you! 

The Society intends to create a new vision for community services and programming 

Mr. Bob McCormack, 

Vice Chair, LVSS at (604) 988-5460, or e-mail rwmacct@telus.net by May 2, 2014.

 

We invite you to get involved in being a major part of  shaping the future of  

programs, services and events  in Lynn Valley and helping improve our community 

for everyone.


